
With the Illinois Department of Ag's latest announcement, Crawford County 4-H will shift its 4-H poultry 
show to a display option only while the emergency rules are in place. No live birds will be allowed. Youth 
who exhibit a display will still be able to show at State Fair (pending their final decision in late June) and 
be eligible for awards and premiums. The day and time of the show remain the same. See below for 
specific requirements. If you have questions, please contact April Knoblett at 618-546-1549 Monday-
Friday during office hours.  

 

Only one class offered this year due to Bird flu and state requirements: 

Prepare a display of your bird(s); you can choose to talk about one or multiple birds in the display. The 
display should include but is not limited to: 

• photos of the animal from multiple angles 
• being able to discuss the breed and anatomy of the animal and daily care and routine of the 

animal 
• bring display on the day of Poultry show at the scheduled time 
• bring display and participate in one-on-one judging if you wish to participate in the livestock 

auction 

Poultry Display Classes 

Junior Poultry Class (8-10 yrs. old) 

Intermediate Poultry Class (11-13yrs. old) 

Senior Poultry Class (14 and older) 


